ANOUNCEME

Week of August 21, 2016

Last - Take Time to Pray 8:15 AM **WORSHIP 9:00 AM Guest Brittney Clauson**

Monday Night Lights 6:30 PM Youth Center

Staff Training

Staff-Parish 6:00 PM

Welcoming Committee 7:00 PM

Men's Study 7:00 AM

WORSHIP 9:00 AM **Guest Garrett Dawkins**

Last Sunday with Steve Hufnal on organ Don't miss It!

Monday Night Lights 6:30 PM Youth Center

Men's Study 7:00 AM

To view monthly online church calendar please visit www.cedarburgcumc.org.

Summer Office Hours Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. to Noon

Newsletter articles are due by the 20th of every month.

Please send all Newsletter and Announcement Page documents to PamK@cedarburgcumc.org

Looking Ahead

Sunday, August 28, 2016

Greeters: Need Volunteer

Coffee Fellowship: Jeff & Lynn McCray

Sound: Mike Harrington

2-Deep Nursery: Need Volunteers

Welcome Center: Pam Kolis



Prayer Requests

Dorothy Wisniewski In Sheyboygan rehabilitation

Mary Whitmore

Lasata Heights after rehabilitation at the Care Center

Kevin Barnard

Chemo and Radiation for a tumor

Shirley Westphal

Upcoming surgery in early September

Children's Ministries

Gratitude for a very successful VBS

Steve Hufnal's final two times at the organ bench will be Today & August 28

Outreach

August Food Collection — Northcott Neighborhood House at 6th & Wright in Milwaukee will be the recipient of our August Food Drive. Please be generous with your donations! Thank you!

Cash Donations for Diaper Drive — The effort to buy diapers for those that Sojourner Truth House serves is a reality. Did you see the boxes in the entryway? Thanks for your generous donations! Let's finish strong: Make a donation to the "coin box" in Fellowship Hall or in the offering plate, through the end of August. We will purchase the diapers in bulk from Jet.com at a special price.

Family Promise Update — Our next hosting week is September 11th—18th. Please check your calendars and sign up where you can. If you have ANY questions about any of the areas, please ask our representatives TODAY. All of our guests have expressed thanks for the way they have been received at CUMC. Due to the long Labor Day weekend coming right before our week, we need to have all positions filled by next Sunday, August 28th. The signup sheet is up in Fellowship Hall.

*Note to current or new volunteers for Family Promise All volunteers are asked to watch a training video that can be accessed on the Family Promise website. If you have not seen this yet, please go to wwwfamilypromiseozaukee.org. Upper right hand tab pulls down; go to "Volunteer Coordinators". Password is: fpoz15. At the very bottom of that page is the video, "What I can do to Help."

Church News

Financial Peace University — If you are interested in taking the Financial Peace University course in the fall, please sign up on the kiosk in Fellowship Hall. We are now committed to holding this life-changing course. Be a part of the growing list. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ellie Wilmeth at (262)377-8278.

Women's Reading Group — The next selection for your pleasure and growth is "The Power of a Praying Woman", by Stormie Omartian. We will discuss the book on Wednesday, August 31 at 7:00 pm at the parsonage (N78W7286 Oak St). Please contact Lee Ann Blackmer at dblackmers@aol.com with questions!

Mary Martha Circle — Wednesday, September 14, 12:30 p.m. at Remington's River Inn, 130 S. Main Street, Thiensville. Contact Nancy Severson (375-4073) if you have any questions.

Women Of Faith — The Women of Faith will be continuing the discussion of, "Yes Lord, I've Sinned But I Have Several Good Excuses." This book is not one that condemns, but brings hope and joy and is about God's grace. Our date to resume with chapter 3 is the second Monday, September 12, at 1:15 p.m. in the church library. This is a join anytime discussion.

Electronic Newsletter — In an effort to reduce printing and mailing costs, we will be sending emailed newsletter notifications for those who request it. Please send an email to Pamk@CedarburgCUMC.org with the subject "Emailed Newsletters". For each family member who wants to receive an email notification, please include their name and email address in your request. Requesting the emailed newsletter will remove you from the current paper deliveries. Thank you for helping us reduce costs!

Youth Ministries

Save the Date — Wednesday, September 14, 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., CUMC Youth Fall Kickoff! Join us!



Prayer Vigil - Central UMC 639 N.25th Street, Milwaukee

Central UMC will host a prayer vigil this Sunday afternoon, August 21, at 4:00 PM. Bishop Hee-Soo Jung will be in attendance. There will be a possible prayer walk after the prayer service. All are welcome!





Save the Date!

Blood Drive in honor of Char Mielke's 95th Birthday

Monday, September 26, 2016 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Please plan today to be a donor